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NEWS EVENT NOTIFICATION

WHAT: News conference to provide a brief update on the 1-430/1-630 Interchange
construction project and discuss the importance of work zone safety.

WHO: Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department officials,
representatives of the Arkansas Chapter of the Associated General
Contractors and others will attend.

WHEN: Tuesday, April 5 at 11:00 a.m.

WHERE: The event will take place in grassy area of the 1-430/1-630 commuter
parking lot in the southwest area of the interchange. Entrance to the lot is
from Shackelford Road.

WHY: April is recognized around the country as a time for Work Zone Safety
Awareness.
CONTACT: Glenn Bolick 501-569-2572 work 501-944-1552 cell or at

glenn.bolick@arkansashighways.com
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